
June 25, 2025 

 

The Chariton Community School District will be accepting sealed bids for a Charles R. 

Walter Piano until 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 2, 2025: 

 

PICTURES 
 

 

           
 

 

        
 

Email Josh Morgan at josh.morgan@chariton.k12.ia.us for any questions or viewing of 

the piano.  The piano will be sold “as is”.  The district reserves the right to refuse any or 

all bids.  

 

Please send or bring sealed bids to:   

Chariton CSD 

140 E Albia Road 

PO Box 738 

Chariton, IA 50049 

 

mailto:josh.morgan@chariton.k12.ia.us

